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Commodore’s Report – Robert Murphy 

March is upon us and that means for the hardy 
folks of the Pacific Northwest it is cruising 
season! The first Cruise of the year is here in 
three short weeks at Edmonds on March 23rd. 
Edmonds is always a great cruise as it's a close 
trip for most folks and a great marina, with 
nearby restaurants. We look forward to seeing 
folks there! 

On the Social front we had a fantastic Wine 
Social hosted by the Quicks with a record 
number of attendees along with a record 
number of bottles of wine that were emptied!  
Speaking of crazy Socials, we have our annual 
Lobster Feed coming up on March 3rd led by 
the Mortons. This annual event is one of the 
highlights of the year and I hope everyone 
makes it.  

I am still lobbying for us to have lobster races 
before the dinner but, it seems I get overruled 
every year. 

Membership cards for 2018 are being passed 
out at meetings.  Please make sure you are up 
to date on your dues to receive your card and 
this year’s Roster.  Rosters will be available at 
the April General Meeting. 

Not to steal our Vice Commodore’s thunder 
but, Bill has planned our Spring Work Party 
for April 28th. Please mark your calendar. 

Last but, not least, at our March General 
Meeting we will be hosting Seattle Yacht club 
who will be presenting about Opening Day 
2018. 

Check your batteries, get your boats ready, 
because it's cruising season everyone. 
 

 

March 2018 
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Vice Commodore’s Report – Bill Traver 

Rear Commodore’s Report – Adrienne Dahlin 

The club held two socials in February. The 
Wine Social on the 9th exceeded all 
expectations and I want to thank our hosts, 
Bob and Judy Quick, as well as everyone 
who helped before, during, and/or after the 
event. We had several guests and potential 
members in attendance; I think it’s safe to 
say we “wowed” them! An additional thank 
you goes to Sommelier Shelly Fitzgerald for 
coming out to the club and guiding us 
through our tastings. She is truly amazing 
and a wealth of information.  
 
The Ice Breaker Brunch at Chinooks on the 
18th was well attended and a great time was 
enjoyed by all. It was wonderful to enjoy 
fellowship with members and potential 
members! 
 

The eyes of March are upon us and we are 
thinking about April when things begin to 
bloom. 

The club needs a spring cleaning for Opening 
Day.   

 
 

Our Spring Work Party is Saturday, April 28. 
2018 from 9:00 am to about 3:00 pm.  There 
is a lot to do and it’s enjoyable to spend 
some time with other club members. Thanks 
for your help in advance. 

Our next social is the Lobster Feed on March 
3rd, which will be hosted by David and 
Nancy Morton. 72 members, guests, and 
potential members are set to attend; don’t 
forget to bring your lobster crackers.  Snap, 
Snap! This has been a memorable event in 
the past and I know everyone will have a 
lovely evening. Please note that reservations 
for the event have ended. 
 
There is still plenty of time to RSVP for the 
Corks & Canvas event on April 21st. Katie 
Jeppesen’s niece will help us sip, paint, & 
repeat! Please see the attached flyer. You 
may contact Katie to hold your spot; 
kjlatte@aol.com. 
 
We will be hosting Seattle Yacht Club’s 2018 
Admiral, Vice Admiral, and Admiralette at 
the general meeting on March 21st. They will 
discuss Opening Day and this year’s theme. 
Get set to decorate! 
 

mailto:kjlatte@aol.com
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Fleet Captain’s Report – Garry Moore 

 
  

We have a had several great socials so far this 
year. Now is the time to start our cruising 
season. The first cruise is the Edmonds Cruise 
on March 23rd to 25th. You don’t need to 
contact the Marina, the slips have already 
been reserved. Please contact Lindell Graham  
(lindell@live.com) to reserve a slip.  
 
See the attached Flyer for the Cruise 
 
2018 PSYC Cruise Schedule 
 
Edmonds Cruise 
March 23rd to 25th 
Cruise Captains: Lindell & Rodney / Joyce & 
Kevin 
 
Memorial Day Cruise – Tacoma (Dock Street 
Marina) 
May 25th to 28th 
Cruise Captains: Pat Hansen & Bill Traver / Ez & 
Doris 
 
Hat Island Cruise 
June 8th to 10th 
Cruise Captains: Colleen & Jerry / Rick & Janet 
 
 

Anacortes Cruise 
June 29th to July 1st 
Cruise Captains: Cindy & Bob / Jerry & 
Colleen 
 
Gig Harbor Cruise – Arabella’s Marina 
July 27th to 29th  
Cruise Captains: Adrienne & Robert / Katie & 
Ted 
 
Andrews Bay Cruise – Lake Washington 
August 17th to 19th  
Cruise Captains: Chris Kullmann / Paul & 
Trina 
 
Labor Day Cruise - Kingston 
August 31st to September 3rd 
Cruise Captains: Paul & Laura / Joyce & 
Kevin / Jerry & Colleen 
 
Poulsbo Pool and Dart Tournament 
October 12th to 14th 
Cruise Captains: Rich & Echo / Sharon & 
Garry   
 
Bell Harbor Holiday Cruise 
December 7th to 9th 
Cruise Captains: Cindy & Bob / Gary & 
Donna 
 

mailto:lindell@live.com
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     Membership Report – Pat Hansen 

We have one other couple who are very 
interested in the Club who will be joining us 
at our Lobster Feed.  Many of our Members 
will have the opportunity to meet them and 
if they submit a Membership Application 
before the Board Meeting I will also be 
presenting it to the Board for approval with 
their initiation at the March Meeting.   
 
There are a couple of other prospective 
members that wanted to be contacted for 
our March meeting and I will be following 
up with them.   
Make your reservations for our March 
Meeting and welcome our New Members. 
 
See you at the Lobster Feed and at the 
March Meeting. 

 

Our Membership Drive is well underway.  In 
January we initiated Ted Gross as an Active 
Member.   
 
In February we initiated Lisa Ross-Thurmond 
and Bill Grant as Active Members. Brad and 
Helen Byrd also attended our February Meeting 
and are now reinstated as Social Members until 
they get a boat.    
 
Now comes March.   
We have received 7 Membership Applications – 
6 Active and 1 Social – all of whom attended 
our February Meeting and met many of our 
members.  I will be presenting their 
Applications to the Board on Wednesday 
March 21st for approval and if approved will 
they will be initiated at the March Meeting. 
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PUGET SOUND YACHT CLUB 
www.pugetsoundyc.org 206.634.3733 

 
Commodore:    Robert Murphy    (206.445.4095) 
Vice Commodore:  Bill Traver    (206.979.1138) 
Rear Commodore   Adrienne Dahlin    (425.301.9852) 
Fleet Captain:    Garry Moore    (425.922.3926) 
Secretary:    Joyce Carlson    (206.551.6190)    
Treasurer:    Lindell Graham    (206.747.2995) 
Dockmaster:    Pat Hansen     (206.595.6351) 
Facilities Manager:   Bill Traver    (206.979.1138) 
Facilities Rental:   Pat Hansen     (206.595.6351) 
Membership Chair:   Pat Hansen    (206.595.6351)  
Roster Chair:   Janet Josephson & Trina Smith  (425.844.2464 & 206.914.6860)  
Sunshine Reporter:   Marcia Ellingson     (360.651.2838) 
Galley Chairs:    Carol Cass & Cindy Josephson  (206.246.2818 & 425.765.0379) 
Ship’s Stores   Sharon Moore    (425.246.6771) 
Website Managers:  David Morton & Rich Visintainer  (206.226.2233 & 206.227.2756) 
Sound Waves Editor:   Laura Klein    (206.999.6827) 


